
CFF Board Meeting minutes 5/1/2018 
 
Attendance: Kat, Leah, Paul, Frank 
 
Treasury report - $518.75 available for youth initiated peace projects. 
 
Kat will be sending out another email for the bowling event. 
 
Should we include application and information for how people can apply for the funding? Yes. 
 
Ferndale Inclusion Network 

Quarterly meeting April 24th at Affirmations 
Barry Hicks from DDA presented on what the DDA can do towards inclusivity in 
downtown. 
Kimberly Spencer from the Chamber of Commerce presented as well. 

 
Women Confronting Racism is holding an event “Confronting Racism Within: History, Systems, 
Community and Self” Friday, May 11th 2018 from 9:30am-4pm at Baker College in Auburn Hills, 
Atrium, 1500 University Drive. Admission to the conference is $25, students $15. Scholarships 
are available. Registration and more information at confrontingracism.eventbrite.com. Deadline 
to register is May 4th. 
 
CFF submitted Sergeant Baron Brown as our Diversity Champion to the Diversity taskforce in 
Birmingham 
 
Good Neighbor Awards 

Ramp up in June 
 
Election Forums 

The County Commissioner candidate that we knew about has dropped out, but two more 
have joined the race, although all the candidates have been in contact with each other about 
whether  
 
Bowling Event 

Is on! We have some booze to raffle off. Looks to be a good event, come one come all.  
 


